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Next Meeting:  Friday June 14 
.  

  St. Josephs Parish Center 
  68 Central Street, Auburn MA 

  Doors open at 6:00 p.m. 
  Meeting:  7:15 p.m.  
  YN meeting:  6:15 p.m. 
 

Educational Program: 

  Coin Magic IV, presented by Magician      
  Steve Charette  

  And Expanded Show & Tell 

YN program: 
  Summer Adventure… 
 

 
Hi everyone,  

We are finally approaching the end of the WCNS club season, and 
I imagine everyone is ready for summer!  First of all, we would like 
to thank everyone for supporting the club this past year.  Next 
season will surely bring some changes.  We will be looking for a 
new meeting location, but regardless, we can expect some financial 
support for wherever we end up.  And hopefully Past Co-President 
Mike Simpson will once again be able to join us at a meeting.  We 
have missed him, and still need to properly thank him for all he has 
done for the club over so many years. 

For our June meeting, we are pleased to announce our program will 
be Coin Magic IV, presented by one of our favorites, Magician 
Steve Charette.  You won’t want to miss it.  That and a pizza party, 
who could ask for more!   

We will have our high-end raffle, plus a 50-50, so please come 
prepared to buy a lot of tickets!  There is no auction this month. 

Also, this newsletter also marks a major milestone.  I (John) have 
been editing and publishing this monthly newsletter since February 
of 2011, more than 13 years ago.  With this issue, my 134th, I am 
announcing my retirement as Editor.  Between my responsibilities 
for the Liberty Seated and Barber clubs, and my work on the 2nd 
Edition of my Double Dimes book, I just don’t have the time to do 
it anymore.  I will still be co-President, and will continue with the 
website.  Please support Maria Matys, as she takes over the 
helm.  Thanks Maria!  I am sure she will do an excellent job, and 
will make her mark on the publication.   

We hope to see you all on Friday the 14th! 

- John and Jim 

  

WCNS Leadership 

Officers 
  Co-Presidents:       John Frost & Jim Turner 
  Vice President:      Charlie Noonan 
  Secretary:              Maria Matys 
  Treasurer:         Stanley Sobiech 
  Director at Large:  Bob Moffatt 

Programs 
  Speaker Bureau:     Bob Moffatt 
  YN Coordinator:   Mark Matys 
  Newsletter Editor:  John Frost 

 

         
 

Upcoming Events  

 No Auburn show this month – show resumes on August 11th 

 June 16 – Nashua Coin Show, Nashua NH, 9:00 a.m., Eagle’s Wing Function Center  

 June 19 – Blackstone Valley 3rd Wednesday Show, Uxbridge MA, Wed, 3-8 p.m., VFW Post #1385 

 June 23 – Devens Coin Show, Devens MA, 9:30 a.m., at the Devens Commons Center 

 August 6-10 – ANA’s World’s Fair of Money, Rosemont (Chicago) IL, Donald Stephens Convention Center 

 August 31 – Deadline for the September newsletter 

 September 13 – September meeting of the WCNS and kickoff for 2024-2025 club season 
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Annual Club Year-end Meeting and Party! 

The WCNS June meeting and party is this 
month, marking the end of the 2023-2024 club 
year.  At the May meeting, we opted for a pizza 
party, over the traditional hot dog feast, including 
last year’s new-unfavorite, Wiener Water Soup.   

 

 

Please bring something to accompany the pizza for sharing – a side dish, dessert, etc. 

We will be supplying pizza, water, chips, and soft drinks.   

Also, bring something for Show & Tell – something you were lucky enough to pick up this year. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
  

Deadline for next issue:  August 31st 

Have a great summer! 
 

 

 


